Westra, John

From: Rich Wootan [rwcattle @icloud.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 3:17 PM

To: Westra, John

Subject: Re: IDWR-- Little Canyon Measurment Order
John

That would be fine to send my address out. Things are pretty quit right know with no water.
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 24, 2014, at 10:44 AM, "Westra, John" <Jochn.Westra@idwr.idaho.gov> wrote:

Rich:

| am preparing to send out this reminder letter regarding the measurement order

that | sent out in late January for Little Canyon Creek.

Would it be ok to include your mailing address in the letter in case waterusers want to submit their
plans by mail?

| know several waterusers that live away from the Glenns Ferry area.

Hope things are going well!

John Westra.
Dept of Water Resources
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